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Section 12.1.1 of the CIML Meeting Working Document states: 

“New Document: Guide for the application of ISO/IEC 17065 to assessment of certification bodies in legal 
metrology 

Note: This new Draft Document was submitted to the CIML for Preliminary Online Ballot on 18 April 2018 
“with a deadline of 18 July 2018. CIML Members may download the current files from the “CIML 
online voting” page of the OIML website. Depending upon the result of the ballot, it is possible that 
a Final Draft Document will be submitted for approval at the 53rd CIML Meeting. Information will be 
provided on this in an Additional Meeting Document once the ballot has closed.” 

 

 

The result of the CIML Preliminary online Ballot (POB) was 42 “Yes” votes, no “No” votes and no abstentions. 
Minor comments were made by two CIML Members during the POB.  

In accordance with subclause 6.5.5 of B 6-1:2017, as the majority of votes cast by CIML Members were in 
favor and there were no proposals or objections requiring substantial amendments of the text, the Draft 
publication is considered to have passed the CIML preliminary ballot stage.  

Subclause 6.7.2.1 of B 6-1:2017 specifies that the FDD and the information document shall be distributed at 
least three months before the next CIML meeting. However, as the POB closure date fell within the three-
month period prior to the 53rd CIML Meeting, the CIML will first be required to agree to consider the FDD 
for approval at its meeting in view of this reduced consultation period. The modifications to the text are of a 
minor nature, and therefore the FDD is very similar to the Draft publication which has just passed the CIML 
preliminary ballot stage. 

If the CIML does agree to consider the FDD for approval, CIML Members will be requested to vote on the FDD 
at the 53rd CIML Meeting. The marked up and clean versions of the FDD, together with an information 
document containing the result of the POB, the comments made and the convener’s responses have been 
compiled into a zip file which can be downloaded from the CIML meeting website at: 
http://hamburg.oiml.org/ciml.html#drafts. 
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